
June 11, 2003 

CITY of THE DALLES 
31 3 COURT STREET 

THE DALLES, OREGON 97058 

(541) 296-5481 

PUBLIC MEETING CANCELLATION 

The Historic Landmarks Commission meeting of June 25, 2003, 
has been cancelled. The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, 
July 23, 2003 at 4:00 P.M. in the City Hall Council Chambers. 

Thank you! 

Have a Safe and Happy 4th of July! 




